
Entering Your Vendor Code into Petpoint 

 

Municipalities who participate in online licensing will need to ensure their agency (municipality) 
record is complete, including their VENDOR CODE being entered into the UNIT field.   Each town 
has a unique vendor code that would have been issued the first time the town was set up to receive 
any payment from the State of Maine.  Please check with your finance person/people/office.  Only if 
the municipality does not have a vendor code, submit a Maine Substitute W9 & Vendor 
Authorization Form to obtain one.    

 

https://www.maine.gov/revenue/sites/maine.gov.revenue/files/inline-files/vendor_ME_w9_v4.pdf
https://www.maine.gov/revenue/sites/maine.gov.revenue/files/inline-files/vendor_ME_w9_v4.pdf

